
 

   

 

 

Tibshelf Community School 

Doe Hill Lane 

Tibshelf 

Alfreton 

DE55 5LZ 

 

5th June 2024 

 

RE: Year 9 Derby University Visit 17th June 2024 

 

As part of the Personal Development Day on 17th June, your child will be visiting Derby University. The aim of the visit is to 

provide students with an insight into university life, helping them to make informed choices about their future. 

Students will take part in a range of activities delivered by university staff, graduates, and student ambassadors. They will 

also be taken on a tour of the university and will have opportunities to ask questions regarding all aspects of higher education. 

The visit forms part of the normal school day and so the visit will be free of charge. Students should arrive at school for 

the usual time of 8.25am to be registered by their tutor. Transport will be provided to and from the university and the bus will 

arrive back in school before 3pm.  

Students will need to wear full school uniform and will need a packed lunch. Students who receive free school meals 

will be provided with a packed lunch.  

Please acknowledge your receipt of this letter by completing the parental acknowledgment form on Parent Pay. Should you 

have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at r.penford@tibshelf.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr R Penford 

 

Assistant Headteacher 
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